West Fork Parks Committee Meeting Minutes
September 18, 2017
Members Present: Kari Waterson, John Karnes, Susan Neyman
Granville Wynn, Darrin Byrum
Members Absent: T.J. Howerton
Others Present: Chad Harrison-Parks Director
Meeting called to session: 5:32 pm
Public Forum: N\A
August Minutes: The committee reviewed and approved the August minutes.
Budget – August: The committee reviewed and approved the August budget.  
Old Business:
Meeting Times\Dates: The Committee scheduled the next Park’s Committee meeting for October 23, 2017 at 5:30 pm.
Pee Wee Football\Cheer: The Director updated the Committee on the Pee Wee and Flag Football programs. The Committee discussed the future of the programs. The Committee will continue to discuss and research the option for the programs that best fit the direction of the Parks Department.
Employee: The Director informed the Committee that Sarah Sagely had been hired to fill the open position with the department. Sarah has been working for the department a few weeks and is doing a good job. She is a quick learner and a hard worker. 
Parks Committee Member: The Committee selected Clay Hungate for recommendation to the Mayor to fill the open position on the Committee. The Director will make the recommendation to the Mayor, on the Committee’s behalf, and ask the Mayor to present the appointment to the City Council at the October Council meeting. 
New Business: 
Park Fences: The Director presented the Committee with an estimate on staining and sealing the wooden fences at Carter Park and the Community Center. The proposal includes all cleaning and preparation of the fence before staining. The work on the fence will enhance the look of the fence, as well as, prolong the life of the fence. The Committee decided to move forward on having the fences stained. The Director will see if funds are available on this year’s budget or if it needs to be worked into the 2018 budget.  
2018 Budget:  The Director presented the Committee with a draft worksheet of the 2018 budget for the Parks Department. The Committee discussed the department’s budget, giving recommendations and assisting the Director in finalizing a budget proposal for consideration by the Council.

Granville W. asked about the Economic Development and Beautification Committee. The Director gave the Committee a brief summary on some of the projects the EDBC is working on. The Director stated the EDBC is reaching out to some of the local businesses about the economic impact the increased seasonal traffic at Riverside Park is having on their business.  
Adjourn: 7:15 pm
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